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Dear parents and carers.  

We hope you have had an 

enjoyable summer break with 

your children.  

We would like to welcome you all 

back to a new and exciting 

academic year and for those 

families that are joining us for the 

first time, we warmly welcome 

you to Christ Church primary 

school and look forward to 

working with you.  

Mrs Davies & all the team 

at Christ Church  

 

NEWSLETTER                                 
0161 624 0907 

Twitter  @ChristChurch_Sc                                         

www.christchurchchad.co.uk 

 
What’s coming up ……                                                                 

September 

Wednesday 17th 11am – open day 

for children starting school Sept 

2026  

Friday 26th – Macmillan coffee 

morning 

========================= 

October 

Wednesday 8th – individual school 

photographs 

Friday 17th – Flu immunisations 

========================== 

Please look out for information 

coming home soon regarding 

parental workshops taking place 

in school. 

 

 

 

 

We will be hosting a coffee morning 

on Friday 26th September to support 

Macmillian. Please look out for 

more information next week. 

----------------------------------------------- 

PE kits 

Please can you ensure your child’s PE 

kit is in school for their PE lessons.  

All PE kits will stay in school until the 

end of the half term when they will be 

sent home to be washed. 

=========================== 

Child Financial Exploitation 

Please look out for information 

coming home via the school app 

regarding child financial 

exploitation. 

------------------------------------------------- 

School Day 

Please ensure your child arrives at 

school between 8.30am and 8.45am 

when the school gates/doors are 

open. Any children arriving after the 

school gates are closed must be 

signed in by an adult at the school 

office.  

 

 

 

Friday 5th September 2025 

 

 

House attendance this week  

       Booth   96.64% 

      Newton          94.23% 

        Nightingale   97.18% 

        Parks         95.26% 

Overall school attendance this 

week is 96.86% 

 

Weekly House Point 
Winner’s 

Nightingale 

-------------------------- 

Weekly House Attendance 
Winner’s  

Newton 96.76%  

********************************* 

Harvest  

Please look out for 

information coming home 

regarding our Harvest service 

which will take place in 

October.  

 

 

http://www.christchurchprimary.net/


 


